
PRAY FOR THE DEAD 
Please keep in your prayers all those that have died at this time. We pray also for those 

in whose anniversaries occur at this time. We pray especially for:   
 

 

Eternal Rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them. 
May they rest in peace. Amen. 

# 
 

THIS WEEK, THE CANDLES ARE BURNING FOR THE INTENTIONS OF 

            SHRINE OF OUR LADY OF FATIMA FOR 
 

       Special Intention (A.H)          

  SHRINE OF THE SACRED HEART FOR 
 

       Special Intention (A.H) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Saturday             01 6:00 p.m. Sheila O’Donnell RIP 

Sunday                02 

9:00 a.m. Thanksgiving (G.M) 
 

11:00 a.m. 
People of the Parish 
First Holy Communion (Parish Class) 

Monday              03 10:00 a.m. Holy Souls      Ss Charles Lwanga & Companions, Martyrs 

Tuesday              04 10:00 a.m. Eugene Devenney 

Wednesday        05           6:30 p.m. Reception the Body – Sheila O’Donnell 

Thursday             06 11:00 a.m. Funeral Mass – Sheila O’Donnell 

Friday                  07 

6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

6:30 p.m. 
Maria NG RIP        
Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of Jesus 

Saturday             08 
10:00 a.m. Marian Buchacz RIP                 Immaculate Heart of Mary 

10:30 a.m. Adoration and Confessions 
 
 

 

Saturday            08 6:00 p.m. Leoncia Malabanan RIP 1st Anniversary 

Sunday               09 
9:00 a.m. Joseph Babu Anniversary  

 

11:00 a.m. 
People of the Parish 
FHC & Confirmations Thanksgiving Mass 
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SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION - Saturday 10.30–11am & 5.15–5.45pm & by appointment 
EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT - Friday 6.00 - 6.30pm & Saturday 10.30 - 11am. 
DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET - Sunday at 3.00 p.m. 

PRAYER GROUP – Wednesday at 10.00 a.m.                                          Everyone welcome! 
 

Useful Information  
 

 Sick List - If you would like to add yourself, a relative or friend to the sick list you must 
complete a consent form, you can find them in the porch, and return it to the office.  

 Baptisms: Please complete the request forms and send to the office. You will be contacted 
to book a date. 

 Parish Hall – Please contact the parish office via email olf.quinton.bham@rcaob.org.uk or 
telephone 0121 422 4865 to make an enquiry. 

 Safeguarding - The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance 

and the National and Archdioceses policies & procedures at all times. Our Parish 
Safeguarding Representatives are Irene Byrne & Georgina Wakeman. They can be contacted 
at: sg.olf.quinton.bham@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively the Diocesan Safeguarding team can 
be contacted on 0121 230 6240 / safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concern. 

 
 
 

 

PARISH GIVING 
The best way you can support the parish financially is by setting up a  

Standing Order using the following bank details: 
 

NatWest Bank   -   Account No:  02272016 - Sort Code: 60 - 07 – 41 
 

or you may contact the Parish Office for a set of Gift Aid envelopes. 
 

FINANCIAL MATTERS – 26th May 2024 
 

  Gift Aid               £207.00 
  Non-Gift Aid      £262.10 
  Total                    £469.10 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 

                                         Thanks for your generous offerings! 
 
 
 

 

Lucky Number Draw 
 

Last Week Winner 
 

 

No. 56 - £30 
 

Len Horton 
 

 

Standing Order £261.00 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Second Collection £250.29 
for the Parish Maintenance. 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK 
 

John Kirby, John Jennings, Delia Stewart, Janet Jones, Mary Basterfield, John McCallion, 
Mary Davitt, Donna Walsh, Bridie Kinsella, Mali Piggott, Issac Justin, Robert Kirby, Shellie 
Kerr, Dean Evans, Angela Kinsella, Anne Madden, Kay Hegarty, Christina Patterson, Len 
Mills, Rona Gibson, Helen Taggart, Pat Davis, Bernie Earls, James Cherian. 
 

May the Lord grant them consolation, peace and healing. May God give all involved in 
health care in hospital or in the community, grace, strength and perseverance. 

 

THE SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND IS FOR THE PARISH MAINTENANCE! 

 

 

2ND JUNE 2024 – SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST - YEAR B 

9TH JUNE 2024 – 10TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  - YEAR B – PSALTER II 
– PSALTER WEEK  4 
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MEMORIAL GARDEN PLANTS 
We have now successfully planted over 40 rose bushes with thanks to the help of Terry, 
a committed member of our Parish and Social committee. The memorial roses all have 
a beautiful, laminated message to a loved one. A lasting memory for everyone to enjoy 
and watch grow. Thank you to all who have taken part and should you still wish to plant 
a rose please complete the slip at the back of the church and bring to church with the 
rose of your choice. What a special way to commemorate a loved one.  
 

Thank you and may God Bless you all. 
 Fr Long Nguyen 

SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST 
Today is the feast of the Holy Mass. Corpus Christi, is a day for us to GIVE THANKS to God 
for the gift of Our Lord Jesus in the Blessed Eucharist who shapes and transforms our lives. 
It is this gift that unites us as one in the family of God; it is this gift which nourishes and 
sustains us as a pilgrim people on our way to the banquet of heaven. In this gift we come to 
know and love the Lord, receive strength to serve him and be ready for the fulness of life to 
come. Today we rededicate ourselves to the gift of the Mass being central in our lives. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
Please pray for the children from non-Catholic School who will receive Our Lord in Holy 
Communion for the first time at 11am Mass. Pray that this be a special moment that will 
help them and their families grow in faith and their love of Christ and one another. 

THANKSGIVING MASS 
We look forward to welcoming all of the children from Year 3, Year 6 and Parish Class to the 
11.00 a.m. Mass next Sunday as they return in thanksgiving for the great Gifts of the Holy 
Spirit and the Gift of Eucharist which they received a few weeks ago. Please continue to 
pray for them. 

SOLEMNITY OF THE SACRED HEART OF JESUS 
This Friday, the Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of Jesus.  
Our Masses are 9.15am at School and 6.30pm (Church). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY (SVP) 
NEED A VISIT? Are you elderly or housebound? Do you know of someone who is need of a 
visit? We can reach out to support people in need. 
 

AND FINALLY… 
To my dear Parishioners, I would like to thank you all for your care, consideration, and 
prayers over this past week whilst I was taken ill. It was a very frightening experience and 
totally unexpected. With no family of my own here, you, my parishioners, showed me that 
I do have the most loving and supportive family here, my Parish family. I thank you so 
sincerely for your loving support, kindness, and prayers. I thank God for giving me a sign 
that I must take my health seriously and I know that our dear Patron, Our Lady of Fatima, is 
my protector too. 

 

APF RED MISSION BOXES 
Red Boxes are now due to be emptied. If you have a Mission Box please drop it off on 
next weekend 8th/9th June or hand it in at the parish office. Please ensure that you name, 
address and contact number are on the box. If you are not able to drop your box off and 
would like someone to call and collect it please let Claudia know 07989894134 or email 
the parish office. We thank you for your support in 2023 through the Red Boxes. We 
raised £925.41. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
If you would like a Mass to be offered 
for an intention on a specific date, 
please fill out an envelope at the 
back of Church and hand it to Fr Long. 
Please request this well in advance 
and check the bulletin to see when 
your Intention is being included.  

 

SHRINES TO OUR LADY  
& THE SACRED HEART 

If you would like to have one of these candles 
burning for a week for your intentions, or for 
your loved ones. We are currently short of 
Shrine intentions, so please continue to 
request. It is £5 for the week. Envelopes are 
available from the back of the Church. 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 
It is wonderful to be assisted each Sunday by our team of dedicated altar servers. I thank 
them for their continued generosity in service of the liturgy and our parish community. 
If you have made your first Holy Communion and would like to become an Altar Server, 
please speak to Fr Long.  
 

NEW PRINCIPAL APPOINTED FOR OUR LADY OF FATIMA SCHOOL 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Simmons, Principal of Our Lady of 

Fatima school for his hard work and service to the school, staff, and its pupils.  
I'm sure you will join me in wishing him every success in his new role within the Multi 

Academy Trust. 
A very warm welcome to Mr Shanahan who, from September, will be the new 

Principal of Our Lady of Fatima school. Mr Shanahan is also reader and an 
extraordinary minister here at Our Lady of Fatima Church. I very much look forward to 

developing a strong and successful partnership between the school and the Parish. 
We congratulate him on this exciting new step in his career. 

 

COMPLAINT PROCEDURE 
Please can I ask that should you be approached by a resident or member of the public 
regarding a complaint, it is essential that you advise them to put their complaint in writing. 
They then post it into the secure letter box at the parish office. This will enable me to process 
the complaint through the correct channels and respond appropriately. Thank you. 

 

Donations via STANDING ORDER 
Parishioners setting up a New Standing order & wish their donations to be Gift Aided 
are reminded to complete a Gift Aid Declaration form & return it to the Parish office. 
Without a declaration from you we are unable to reclaim the tax on your donations. 
Forms are available in the Church porch. 
Please contact Maria if you have any queries regarding Gift aid & with any changes in 
circumstances e.g. change of address, no longer a UK tax payer or leaving parish. Maria’s 
Email:  ga.olf.quinton.bham@rcaob.org.uk 
A big THANK YOU to everyone for your generous donations & for supporting our Parish 
throughout the year. Your continued help is very much appreciated! 
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